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The officers of the Baltimore Society of the AIA welcome you back to an exciting season of lectures, and are pleased to 
present the 2018-2019 schedule.  The meetings will be held in Gilman Hall room 50 on the Johns Hopkins University 
Homewood Campus. Refreshments will be served at 4:30 p.m., followed by the lecture at 5:00 p.m.  
 
Friday, September 21*  Ludlow Hopkins Baldwin Memorial Lecture 

Lissette M. Jimenez, San Francisco State University  
“Harm is what befell me, when I was but a child!”: Commemorating Children in 
Greco-Roman Egypt 
 

Friday, October 12  Gladys Callahan-Vocci-Justice Lecture 
  Ellen Morris, Columbia University/Barnard College 
  Surviving the (Pharaonic) State at the Edges of Empire, c. 1350 BCE 
   
Friday, November 9  Henry T. Rowell Lecture 
  Jessica Paga, William & Mary  

The Old Bouleuterion and Causal Efficacy in Athenian Architecture 
 
Friday, February 8  Dorothy Kent Hill Lecture 
  Marden Nichols, Georgetown University   

 Theater and Painting in Ancient Rome 
 
Friday, March 8**   John Howard Young Lecture 

Jorge Bravo 
 Rustic Religion: Material Remains from the Cave of Pan at Marathon 

 
Friday, April 12        Kress Alumni Lecture 
  Hazel Dodge, Trinity College 

Going to the Games in Glorious Technicolour: Circus Mosaics and the Realities of 
Roman Chariot Racing 

 
We will send email reminders prior to each lecture to all of our Members and Friends, but please “like” and follow our 
Facebook page for updates! (Find us at Archaeological Institute of America – AIA Local Society- Baltimore). 
 
* The Johns Hopkins Archaeological Museum will be open from 4-5 pm (Gilman Hall room 150) on Friday, September 21. 
Be sure to stop by to see the new exhibition “Who Am I? Remembering the Dead Through Facial Reconstruction” and 
other artifacts related to our lecture! (http://archaeologicalmuseum.jhu.edu/the-collection/object-stories/who-am-i-
remembering-the-dead-through-facial-reconstruction/) 
 
**The Annual Members’ Reception/Dinner will follow the Friday, March 8 lecture. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at our first lecture on September 21. If you have questions, please contact Amy Sowder 
Koch, akoch@towson.edu.  
 
Sincerely, 
Amy Sowder Koch, AIA-Baltimore Society President 
 


